
 

     
 
 
 

 
 

1. All students must wear a face covering upon entering the bus 
and throughout the day except when eating or drinking. 

 
2. Students will maintain 3-6 ft. distance whenever possible. 

 

3. Contactless water fountains are in the process of being installed.  
Please send your child to school with a filled water bottle labeled 
with their name.   

 

4. Students who show symptoms associated with COVID-19 will be 
isolated and surveillance tested as a precautionary measure with 
parent approval. 
 

5. Students will receive their own supplies and will not be required 
to use community property in the classroom. 

 
6. There will be limited visitors in all school buildings. 

 
7. Parents should complete the Covid-19 self-certification and 

verification form by Monday, August 30, 2021.  
 

8. Technology devices will be distributed in the classrooms for all 
2nd-8th grade students.  Parents will need to complete the 
technology agreement form before students will be provided 
technology devices.  Kindergarten and 1st grade parents will pick-
up technology devices.  (Dates TBD) Scan QR code below for 
the Technology agreement.  
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